
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 29, 2020 
 
Daniel Hofman, Program Manager 
Rutland County Solid Waste District 
2 Greens Hill Lane 
Rutland, VT 05701 
 
 
RE: Approval of Solid Waste Implementation Plan (SWIP) 
 
Dear Daniel, 
 
Rutland County Solid Waste District’s Solid Waste Implementation Plan adopted on December 2, 2020 is 
approved.  The Agency finds the SWIP conforms to the State of Vermont Materials Management Plan adopted 
on November 19, 2019 and the requirements of 10 V.S.A Section 6604(a)(1) and 24 V.S.A. Section 2202a(c)(2). 
 
If you have any questions regarding the implementation of this approved SWIP, please contact Anne Bijur at 
anne.bijur@vermont.gov or 802-522-5783 
 
Thank you for your work to reduce the volume and toxicity of Vermont’s waste as well as the State’s other waste 
management priorities. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Chuck Schwer 
Director 
Waste Management and Prevention Division  
 
 
 
Cc:   
Anne Bijur, Solid Waste Program, VT DEC 
Mark Shea, RCSWD 

State of Vermont 
Department of Environmental Conservation 
Waste Management & Prevention Division 
1 National Life Drive – Davis 1 
Montpelier, VT 05620-3704 
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